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First Responder Back to School Supply and Clothing Drive 

 
 

NARRATIVE: The annual First Responder Back to School Drive will take place on Saturday, August 
12 from 8:00 am – 5:00 pm at the south Bismarck Walmart and the Mandan Walmart. Area First 
Responders will be collecting school supplies, backpacks, and new articles of clothing to distribute to 
students in the area for a great start to the new school year. 

Participating agencies include North Dakota Highway Patrol; Mandan Police Department; Lincoln 
Police Department; Morton County Sheriff’s Office; Burleigh County Sheriff’s Office; Bismarck Fire 
Department; North Dakota Game and Fish; North Dakota State Radio; and North Dakota Parks and 
Recreation.  

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For more information, contact: Lt. Adrian Martinez, 701-955-4865, amartine@nd.gov  

     
 


